
 

 

 
 
21 August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 
 
I wanted to bring you up to date with what has been happening in our school this week.  In line with 
the Ministry of Education guidelines we have been running the following workshops for our Year 12 
& 13 students: 
 

• Year 12 Fashion 
• Year 12 & 13 Product Design 
• Year 12 & 13 Drama 
• Year 12 & 13 Music Projects 
• Year 13 Media 

 
As I talk to the students, I have been taken aback by how appreciative they are of being able to get 
back into school and continue with their work. 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 
Year 7 - 9 Subject Selection 2021 
The Middle School Subject selection for 2021 is now open. A PDF copy of the courses available to 
Middle School students can be found on the College and Teaching & Learning OLE pages. Please 
note there are some changes from previous years.  

Student Login sheets which contain all details required to access to the Subject Portal will be given 
out via the Tutor once back onsite. Middle School Subject Selections will close Thursday 10 
September. To assist students, more information about the Middle School choices will be outlined 
in the Middle School Assemblies.   
 
Year 7 & 8 ICAS Examinations 
Given the uncertainty of the current situation we have been informed by the ICAS organisers that 
there will be an alternate sitting window for the exams, which is Monday 12 October to Friday 23 
October. If you have any questions please contact our ICAS Co-ordinator, Hector Pearson 
(hector.pearson@saintkentigern.com). 
 
SchoolTV Latest Edition - Riding Corona Coaster 
In this Special Report, families are encouraged to embrace the guidance offered to help minimise 
the impact of this corona coaster. We hope you take time to reflect on the information offered in this 
Special Report. If you do have any concerns about the wellbeing of your child, please contact the 
school for further information or seek medical or professional help. 
 
Here is the link to your special report https://saintkentigern.schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-
report-riding-corona-coaster 
 
 
I hope that you all are fairing well in these stormy seas.  Fingers crossed we are back at the end of 
next week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Russell Brooke 
College Principal 
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